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PAVING THE WAY STUDENT SCHOLARSHIP 
 

Purpose 
This scholarship program is funded by faculty, staff, students, parents, alumni, 

professionals and friends of the College of Allied Health with their purchase of an 

engraved brick paver. The commemorative brick pavers, which are currently located 

outside the College of Allied Health, are a lasting tribute, paving the way for future 

generations.  The scholarship program is designed to recognize continuing students 

pursuing professions in one of the programs of the College.   

 

Eligibility 
Applicant must have successfully completed at least two semesters at the College of Allied 

Health, and be a continuing student in any of the College of Allied Health programs. 

 

Questions 
Please contact the Office of Academic and Student Services, College of Allied Health, by 

email alliedhealth-info@ouhsc.edu.    
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